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Subject: Regulatory Associations meeting, Warsaw, Poland, 2 July 2013 

Global Symposium for Regulators, Warsaw, Poland, 3-5 July 2013 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am pleased to inform you that we received very positive feedback from participants in the annual meeting 
of Regulatory Associations organized by the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) in collaboration 
with the Ministry of Administration and Digitalization and the Office of Electronic Communications (UKE) of 
Poland in Warsaw, Poland, 2 July 2013.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your contribution to the success of this event through 
your active participation and meaningful comments during the discussions. 

The event, which attracted this year more than 80 participants representing 11 Regulatory Associations, 
demonstrated that an open dialogue among the Regulatory Associations is a unique opportunity to build 
bridges towards better and more active cooperation in the various regions. 

The Chairman’s report of the meeting and the complete listing of documents can be found on the GSR13 
website at www.itu.int/gsr13. 

Thank you once again for your involvement and I look forward to your continued participation. 

Yours faithfully, 

[Original signed] 

Brahima Sanou 
Director 
 

Copy:   Secretariats of the Regulatory Associations 
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